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Dear Valued Customer, 

First and foremost, thank you. Over the years, many of you have trusted KC Bobcat for your 
Bandit equipment, parts, and service—and we’re sincerely grateful for that. 

Effective immediately, KC Bobcat will no longer be a Bandit dealer. We are working closely with 
Bandit to ensure a smooth transition and to make sure you continue to get the support you 
need. 

KC Bobcat will continue to offer Bandit parts and service support for the next six months or 
until Bandit names a new dealer, whichever comes first. In the meantime, Bandit is also 
available to sell equipment directly if you need something new.  

We understand transitions like this can bring questions, and we want to make this one as 
smooth as possible. Our team is here, ready to help however we can, and we’ll continue to 
support you during this time. For continued updates, you can visit us at: 
www.kcbobcat.com/new-bandit-equipment/ 

Thank you again for your loyalty and partnership. 

Sincerely, 
Tim O’Bryan 
Division President 


